



A. PHONETICS

I Find the word which has a different sound the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|-----------------------|---------------------|-------------------------|
| 1. A. play <u>ed</u> | B. frighten <u>ed</u> | C. excite <u>d</u> | D. bore <u>d</u> |
| 2. A. wash <u>ed</u> | B. attend <u>ed</u> | C. decide <u>d</u> | D. disappoint <u>ed</u> |
| 3. A. educat <u>ion</u> | B. collect <u>ion</u> | C. quest <u>ion</u> | D. celebrat <u>ion</u> |
| 4. A. teenag <u>e</u> r | B. togeth <u>e</u> r | C. guess | D. regul <u>a</u> r |
| 5. A. h <u>e</u> re | B. h <u>o</u> ur | C. h <u>u</u> ndred | D. rehear <u>s</u> e |

II Find the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

- | | | | |
|---------------------|----------------|----------------|--------------|
| 1. A. window | B. tourist | C. story | D. Japan |
| 2. A. couching | B. sneezing | C. disease | D. illness |
| 3. A. performance | B. festival | C. celebrate | D. seasonal |
| 4. A. superstitious | B. religious | C. unusual | D. tomato |
| 5. A. animation | B. documentary | C. intelligent | D. volunteer |



B. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

III Fill in the blank with a given word.

<i>interested</i>	<i>cinema</i>	<i>boring</i>	<i>activities</i>
<i>amazing</i>	<i>successful</i>	<i>relaxed</i>	<i>fantastic</i>

- Although he is a manager, he has a difficult life.
- My principal had an speech today in front of the students.
- I am very in learning English through BBC.
- How often do you go to the?
- There are various to save the environment clean.
- My mom said she felt to do the housework everyday.
- I feel bored with that man because he is a man.

8. The house has a lot of designs.

IV Fill in the blank with one of the following word/ phrase. Sometimes, two answers are possible.

Although despite in spite of however nevertheless

1. My father is always busy, he will willing to give hand with the housework anytime.
2. it is crowded in the rush hour, we decide to go out for dinner.
3. difficulties, the doctor said that he will save the man.
4. Everyone thought that she would accept the offer, she turned it down.
5. The sky was grey and cloudy it didn't rain.

V Choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

1. Minh used to his homework late in the evening.
A. does B. do C. doing D. did
2. If people the rules, there are no more accidents.
A. follow B. take care of C. obey D. remember
3. You should right and left when you go across the roads.
A. see B. look C. be D. take
4. Hurry up or we can't the last bus home.
A. keep B. follow C. go D. catch
5. Public in my town is good and cheap.
A. transport B. tour C. journey D. travel
6. is not very far from here to the city centre.
A. that B. This C. It D. There
7. When there is a traffic jam, it me a very long time to go home.
A. costs B. takes C. lasts D. spends
8. She's sure that they will find the film
A. entertaining B. entertain C. entertainment D. entertained
9. - "Do you like seeing a film?" - "....."
A. No, I don't like it at all. B. What film shall we see?
C. Who is in it? D. I'm sorry, I can't.
10. being frightened by the images, Lan still liked the film so much.
A. In spite B. Despite C. Although D. Nevertheless

VI Fill in each blank with one suitable preposition.

1. What time does the post office close? It closes about half four.
2. What's your date birth?
3. If you don't know any word, you can look it in the dictionary.
4. Famers are very hard-working. They work morning night on their farm.
5. My father is working a computer company

VII Choose the correct adjective form V-ing/ V-ed in each sentence.

1. They were after the long trip. (exhaust)
2. That film is not despite being a comedy. (amuse)
3. You look really Why don't you go to bed? (tire)
4. This is the most poem I have ever read. (interest)
5. She felt when hearing that she was turned down for the job. (depress)
6. Failing the interview is (depress)
7. What an actor! He makes the movie wonderful. (amaze)
8. I am with this work. It is the same everyday. (bore)
9. Are you with the result? (satisfy)
10. It's was not that she failed her tests. She never studied. (surprise)

VIII Find the mistake and correct.

1. When is your mother's date of birth?
A B C D
2. In spite of they were tired, they wanted to watch the film.
A B C D
3. He didn't used to be a doctor, he used to be a manager of a
A B C D
computer company.
4. There are less TV programs for teenagers than there are for adults.
A B C D
5. The distance from Hanoi to Can Tho is about 1.877 kilometre.
A B C D

C. READING



IX Read the text carefully and do the exercises given.

Everybody loves movies. We see them at theatres and we watch them on TV. They are popular with children and adults, too. We can learn from them or we can have a good time watching them.

We also call movies 'motion pictures'. 'Motion' is a noun for 'moving'. People tried to show motion in pictures for centuries. Even prehistoric artists showed animals running in their cave pictures.

Near the end of the 19th century, several Europeans and Americans tried to make movies. No one knows who made the first one. New York City had the first movie theatre in 1894. People put money in a small machine and looked into it at the movie. By 1900, movies were popular all over Europe and the United States. They were not very good, but people liked them because they were new and different.

Every year people invented ways to make movies better. They invented machines to show the pictures on a screen. Then everyone could see the motion pictures on the front wall of a theatre instead of



inside a small machine. In 1927, inventors add sound to movies. Then they added color.

Today it costs several million dollars to make a movie. However, movie makers collect million dollars from people at movie theatres because everyone loves movies.

Decided whether the statement are True (T) or False (F).

1. Children like movies, but most adults do not.
2. We can learn from motion pictures.
3. Prehistoric artists showed motion in the cave paintings.
4. An American made the first movie.
5. Movies were popular in Europe at the end of the 19th century.
6. Movies are the same today as they were in 1920.
7. Inventors added sounds and colors to movies at the same time.
8. It is expensive to make movies.

X Read the passage and answer the questions given.

FESTIVALS

Although there are many celebrations throughout the year, Tet or the Lunar New Year holiday is the most important celebration for Vietnamese people. Tet is a festival which occurs in late January or early February. It is a time for families to clean and decorate their homes, and enjoy special food such as sticky rice cakes. Family members who live apart try to be together at Tet.



Passover is in late March or early April. This festival is celebrated in Israel and by all Jewish people. On this festival, people celebrate freedom from slavery. Passover is also an ancient spring festival. On the first and second nights of Passover, Jewish families eat a special meal called the Seder.



Easter is a joyful festival which is celebrated in many countries. It happens at around the same time as Passover. On Easter Day (Easter Sunday), young children receive chocolate or sugar eggs - as long as they are good. In many countries, people crowd the streets to watch colorful parades.



Answer the questions:

1. When does the Tet occur?
.....
2. What do people do during Tet?
.....
3. Where is the Passover celebrated?
.....
4. What do people do in Passover?
.....
5. What do people do in Easter?
.....